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People,  

     The changes proposed to Measure 114 is definitely unconstitutional - you shall 

NOT infringe upon our 2nd amendment right to bear arms by making the process 

costly to implement and time consuming for the process.  Your changes such as 

waiting periods, increasing the minimum age to purchase, decreasing magazines are 

ALL INFRINGEMENTS on the rights granted us in the 2nd Amendment -  it cannot be 

declared by the state.  Oregonians know their rights, expect a court to settle this- all 

the way to the Supreme Court, if necessary for you to stop. 

Natalie C. Fehlberg 

Bend, OR  resident 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


